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March 31, 2007

Mr. Don Lee

Emerson College

120 Boylston St.

Boston, MA 02116-4624

Dear Don,

I’m happy to tell you that Storyglossia Press will bring out my first collection, A Long Way from Disney this coming fall (07). It’s a small press, out of Seattle, but I’m hoping for good things. I’ve recently been podcasting my stories and have gathered a weekly audience (of downloading listeners) of about 500. This is very exciting, especially as many of them have written to voice their appreciation.

I’m writing because I want to ask about the story “Tuesday” that I sent you in December. I very much hope that you’ll choose to take this story for Ploughshares. I’d love to be able to say of my book that one of the stories appeared in your pages and I would also really like to be able to include this story in my podcast series. Knowing that it’s found a home is a big step in that process. If you’ve had a chance to read “Tuesday,” please let me know what you thought. I’d be willing to make any changes that you see necessary; this vicarious experiencing of the events of 9/11/01 is a story that I feel needs to be told.

Looking forward to hearing from you. 










Best,










Seth Harwood








Seth Harwood

